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ANNUAL ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION LETTER

For School Year 2023-2024

Date: April 25,2024

Dear Staff, Guardians and Students:

A copy of our district’'s Asbestos Management Plan is available in each school and at
the main administrative office (13 East Central Street) during regular school hours.
Inquiries regarding the management of asbestos-containing materials in our
schools should be directed to our district's AHERA Designated Person, William Spratt,
who can be reached at 75 West Street in Natick and via email
(wspratt@natickma.org) or phone (508-647-6400 x1550).

This notification will appear on the district website at this link:
https://www.natickps.org/news/notices.

Natick Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, creed, color, sex, age, gender identity, religion, nationality,
sexual orientation, disability, pregnancy and pregnancy-related conditions, physical and intellectual differences, immigration
status, or homeless status.
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